
Community Notice #1 
  Russell Lake Pump Station & Wastewater Pipe Upgrades 

 

April 23, 2021 

Halifax Water is upgrading the Russell Lake Wastewater Pump Station (PS) and the wastewater pipe that 
runs near much of this trail. Work on the pump station and wastewater pipe will begin on or about 
Monday, April 26.  

Wastewater pipe work is scheduled for completion at the end of September. Pump station work is 
scheduled for completion in June 2022. 

During construction, it is expected the trail will remain open at all times, or pedestrian detours will be in 
place to ensure safe passage around the construction activities.   

Two-Week Timeline: April 26 – May 7 
Crews on-site near the Morris Lake Pump Station (PS); set up temporary wastewater pipe along the trail 
from Morris Lake PS to Russell Lake PS; excavation near the Russell Lake PS. 
 
Anticipated Project Schedule (subject to change) 
  

 
 
Project Contacts 
 
Russell Lake Pump Station Upgrades 
 

Jeff White 
Project Manager 
W. Eric Whebby Construction Limited 
902-222-1356 
wericwhebby@ns.aliantzing.ca 
 
Greg Rice, P.Eng. 
Project Manager 
Halifax Water 
902-476-3520 
riceg@halifaxwater.ca 
 

Wastewater Pipe Upgrades 
 

Rick Northrup, G.S.C. 
Project Manager 
Dexter Construction Limited 
902-456-5143 
rickn@dexter.ca 
 
Renee Roberge, P.Eng. 
Project Manager 
Halifax Water 
902-817-5980 
reneer@halifaxwater.ca 

For more details on the Russell Lake Pump Station and Wastewater Pipe Upgrade project, visit 
https://www.halifaxwater.ca/project/russell-lake-wastewater-upgrades.  
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